
From:   Scott Albain   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 10, 2016

Subject:   FCC FILE NO. 0384-EX-RR-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have submitted payment for this renewal today.   

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

Thanks
Scott   
scott.albain@mdaus.com


